
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting Town Hall  

7:00 P.M. Monday, Feb. 28, 2022 
 

1.The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.   Attending: Chair – Nick 
Poppiti, Laura Davidson (Vice Chair)) Rachael Archer (Treasurer) 
Sandra Tremblay (Rec Coordinator), Jessica Castillo and Tammy 
Raymond.   Absent: Aline Soulor, Alexis Hussey and Susan Smith. 
Guests: Heather Baron and Dave Kukucka. 
 
2.  Minutes – Motion by Alan Dunnack to accept the previous minutes 
with date correction, 2nd Laura Davidson.  Motion passed  
Unanimously.   
 
3.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion by Laura Davidson to accept the 
Treasurer’s Report.  2nd Alan Dunnack.  MPU 
 
4.  Public Forum:  Heather Baron requested the use of Aspinall 
Complex for a summer camp for Lebanon Kids.  From June 27 – August 
19.  
 Dave Kukucka from Lebanon Soccer Club was present to listen to the 
meeting. 
 
5.  Correspondence – Tammy Raymond’s letter of new ideas was 

submitted  and Jessica Castillo brought up ideas of a hiking club, movie 
night and flag football. 

 
6.  Rec Coordinators Report:  Sandra Tremblay reported on the BOS 

and BOF meeting.  Also, the possibility of a summer daycare at Aspinall and 
the playscape at Tyler. 

 
7.  Ongoing Programs:  Alan Dunnack reported on K-3 program with 

40 kids and good number volunteers.  A new person is needed to run the 
program next year.   

 
 8.  New Business: 
 
   a)  John Okonuck Award – recommendations needed. 
   b)  Adult Volleyball – need a person to help. 



        c)  Adult Co-Ed Basketball Friday Night LMS,  information to follow    
             from Alan Dunnack 
        d)  Engineering Camp – need to fix dates to avoid conflicts. 
      e)  Motion by Rachael Archer to allow Lebanon kids corp to use 
Aspinall Field  Complex with a $500.00 deposit and to use their own 
supplies and fill out a building use form, 2nd Alan Dunnack.  MPU 
 
      f)  It was recommended that the soccer and baseball teams clean the 
storage area before June 1, 2022. 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned 8:30 PM 
 
Submitted by 
 
Tammy Raymond, Recording Secretary/ Susan Smith, Acting Secretary 
 
 

  
 
 
  
 


